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Dear Parents,

Welcome to the last month of the year 2017.
Our December Theme is “All about Bahrain” as 
we are celebrating Bahrain’s National Day on 
the 13th of December.

We will be talking all about Bahrain, and 
learning more about Bahraini Cultural Heritage 
– culture, famous places, people, traditional 
dresses, food, plants, animals and many more.
We will be doing art and craft activities related 
to the theme, such as: Bahrain flag, palm 
trees, camels, people…

As an optional activity to do at home is to look 
at different magazines and newspapers and cut 
out pictures with anything related to our 
beloved Bahrain, then send it to class so we 
can use them for our display boards.

Dates to Remember:

13.12.2017

Ahlia Preschool 

National Day 

Celebration

16.12-17.12

Bahrain National 

Day

18.12-31.12

Winter Break

1.01.2018

New Year’s Day

2.01.2018

Back to School

:
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What We’re Learning This Month:

English:
New letter Kk for kite, key, kitten, kangaroo, 

kettle, king.
New letter Ee for egg, elephant, elbow, 

envelope, eggplant

Math:
New Numbers 8 and 9 with related numbers 

activities.
Zero and sorting.

Recognize and review the Shapes.
Color Red, review the colors.

Science:
All About Bahrain (Discover Bahrain)

HFW:
New HFW: The, a (review previously 

learned words: I,see,you,am)

Reminders

Kindly make sure 
to label your 
child’s school bag, 
lunch bags, and 
water bottles. 

Healthy snacks are 
encouraged so 
please avoid 
sending any 
chocolates, chips, 
or any unhealthy 
food. 


